

Principal: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 9AF 01902 558845

Tuesday 3rd June 2025

Year 5 Teaching from 30th June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Welch will be leaving us on Friday 27th June to start maternity leave. We are delighted for Mrs Welch and wish her the very best as she looks forward to becoming a new parent. We will, of course, let you know when we have news of Baby Welch.

Mrs Welch will also be moving to another part of the country and will therefore not be returning to St Michael's in the new school year. We will be very sad to see her go but I am sure you will want to join me in wishing her the very best and also thank her for her fantastic contribution to life at St Michael's.

From the 30thJune until the end of term, Mrs Navratil along with the Year 6 teachers (Mrs Rai and Mrs Rogers) will be teaching Year 5 in the morning and Mr Rogers and Mrs Swanston will be teaching Year 5 in the afternoon.

Information about next year's class arrangements will be sent out later this week.

Kindest regards,

Karryn lackoon

Mrs Kate Jackson

Principal

www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk























Stonewall SCHOOL